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Budget:  The budget has been updated to reflect no Leadership Institute this year. 

Portal Administrator: The job description and evaluation forms have been created and the 
contract has been signed for this position. 

The Administration Committee approved by-laws changes that will be brought to the 
membership at the annual meeting. 

Leadership Institute Task Force: We have met by phone once and have made good progress.  
Site recommendations are due by May 1st.  We will most likely narrow sites down to 2-3 and 
then one person will undertake site visits.  We plan to have the recommendations done by the 
Summer 2008 board meeting. 

 


